
 

 

 

 

 

Roald Dahl Double Feature at Marshall High School!  
 

George C. Marshall’s drama department will open the 2015-2016 Season with a Roald Dahl Double Feature!  Roald 

Dahl is a master of family friendly stories with a twist – his work includes such classics as ‘Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory”, “Matilda”, “James and the Giant Peach”, “The BFG” and many more. 

 

First, the award winning Marshall Theatre Program will produce “The Twits” - the story 

of a hideous and spiteful couple known as the Twits who live in a house without 

windows with their abused, mistreated family of pet monkeys, the Muggle-Wumps!  

Who will win this battle of practical jokes, tricks and 

desperate escape attempts? 

 

After an intermission, the fun continues with “Danny, 

the Champion of the World” - the story of a young girl 

and her father who live in a Gypsy caravan, fixing - 

cars for a living and partaking in pheasant poaching.  When her father becomes 

injured, will Danny be able to save the day?  

  

Join us for these other fun activities:  

 Meet and take pictures with our talented cast! 

 Children 13 and under dressed in a Halloween Costume will received a treat at the concession stand!   

 Special sneak-peek (pay what you can) preview on Thursday, October 15, 2015. 

 Grand Opening Matinee on Saturday, October 17th at 2:00 p.m. 

 Wednesday Night, October 21st is MARSHALL NIGHT!!! Wear your Marshall Gear  

and come prepared for more fun, spirited activities! 

 Additional performances are scheduled October 22-23 at 7:00 p.m. and on Saturday, October 24th at 2:00 

p.m. and 7:00 p.m.   

 

The plays will be performed at George C. Marshall High School at 7731 Leesburg Pike in Falls Church 22043. 

Tickets are $10 for general admission but only $5 for teachers, students and seniors. 

QUESTIONS?? - For more information, visit http://statesmentheatre.org  or call 703-714-5450. 


